
To whom it may concern, 
I voted for the initiative to split Austin representation up because I felt strongly that there was not enough 
representation for our area of town. Now, the split that works well for representing the components of our 
neighborhood is in even greater jeopardy.  I strongly feel that Shady Hollow must remain with the District 5 
and that we go back to the map as of Sept. 28. 
 
•I ask that you unite all of the Shady Hollow neighborhoods together, which means adding 315 and part of 
302 to District 5. 
 
Please do the right thing to get appropriate groups grouped and keep Shady Hollow in our district and not 
extended it into areas that have different interests than ours.   
 
Thank you for you consideration. 
 
Caitlin Gabor 
 


